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HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH ARMY
OFFICE OF THE COMMANDING GENERAL
APO 301 C/0 FM, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

16 October 195k

)
Dear Mr., President:

By his letter of yesterday, General Hull mentioned
to you his intention to come to Seoul on October 20 and
his hope of having an interview with you. I am writing
to ask if such a call is agreeable and whether some
such hour as 3330 p.m., October 20 would be convenient
to you. General Hull will not arrive before early after-
noon,

I was very sorry to miss the trip to I ROK Corps
today. Unfortunately, I have had a reaction to the
antibiotics used in overcoming a cold. It looks like
another case of the cure being worse than the disease.

Sincerely yours,

Pty D Braglon

MAXWELL D. TAYLOR
General, U. S. Army
Commanding

His Excellency Syngman Rhee
President, The Republic of Korea
Kyung Mu Dai

Seoul, Korea
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